
 Do you have traffic safety concerns in your 
 neighbourhood? We want to hear from you! 

 A Vision Zero Street Lab is being considered for Callingwood North! The City would like to hear about 
 your lived experience to help determine if a Vision Zero Street Lab would improve road safety and 
 livability in your neighbourhood. 

 What is a Vision Zero Street Lab? 
 Vision Zero Street Labs are a great way to work with the City to bring traffic safety improvements to 
 your neighbourhood using adaptable measures. Each Street Lab is tailored to the unique needs of the 
 neighbourhood to creatively address community problems such as speeding, shortcutting and other 
 unsafe driving behaviours. 

 Engagement Opportunities 

 In-Person Engagement: October 22, 2024, 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm at the Lois Hole Public 
 Library, 17650 69 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB T5T 3X9 
 Meet with City staff to learn about Street Labs, ask questions and discuss accessibility, mobility and street 
 safety. 

 Interactive Online Map: October 8 to 21 
 Identify locations of interest for traffic safety concerns. 

 Online Survey: October 8 to 29 
 Share your feedback through the online survey. 

 Questions or comments? Email us at  saferoads@edmonton.ca  . 
 Sign up for project updates at  edmonton.ca/StreetLabs  . 
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